AN INVITATION FROM THE JUSTICE TEAM

During this time of less congregational activity, we want you to know that your Justice Team has been very active. We have been meeting monthly to explore issues of injustice and the suffering caused and how those issues fit in with our lives as followers of Jesus Christ. If you would like to be part of those conversations and/or become part of the team, you are warmly invited to join our Zoom meeting on Monday, April 12 at 4:00 p.m. Please email Pastor Scott for the Zoom link (pastorscott@portucc.org).

Don Niederfrank

Justice Team Member

•••••



AN EASTER GREETING FROM THE WISCONSIN CONFERENCE UCC

You may click here to view a Holy Week and Easter Greeting from Tisha Brown on behalf of the Wisconsin Conference Staff.

REMINDER - 3K ENROLLMENT TIME AT PPS

Port Pre-School (PPS) rents classroom spaces within the church Monday through Friday during the school year (this year, they are off on Wednesdays). Port Pre-School was founded by members of our church in 1967. It was the first preschool in the City of Port Washington and has always been non-sectarian and open to the entire community.

Port Pre-School continues to offer a quality preschool program for children three and four years old. Enrollment is open for their 3K program. Your child will enjoy circle time, child-centered play, music and movement, teacher-directed projects, snack time, sharing time and story time! Each child must be 3 years old by September 1. For more information, visit portpreschool.com or call 284-6173.